
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

October 27, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Rotini Bake  

 Mini Corn Dogs  

 Salad Bar Selections 

 Mixed Green Salad  

 Crunchy Celery Sticks  

 Chickpeas  

 Fresh Fruit  

 Chocolate Chip Minis  

 Milk  

 

BIRTHDAYS:  Liliana Altimirano   

   Diego Lopez Serna  

   

1. The Fenwick Junior High Math Competition will take place in November and Gurrie 

is looking for at least 6 students to participate.   If you are interested in 

participating, please see your math teacher or Mrs. Eiternick for more information! 

 

2. Early Act Club is helping homeless Veterans for Stand Down Day. These events are 

organized by the U.S. Department of Veteran Affairs.  Stand Down is typically a one- 

to three-day event providing supplies and services to homeless Veterans, such as 

food, shelter, clothing, health screenings, VA Social Security benefits and 

counseling.  Early Act is asking community members to donate clean and gently used 

men's winter coats in sizes L, XL, 2XL, 3XL,4XL . The coats are needed in the larger 

sizes as the veterans layer their clothing for warmth in the winter.  We will also 

accept Men's winter hats and gloves.  Women’s clothing is not being accepted at this 

time. We ask that coats are clean, gently used, and in good usable condition. 

Donations can be dropped off in Mrs. Rupert ‘s Room 109 until November 10th. 

 

3. There will be an Early Act Meeting on Tuesday, November 2
nd

 in Mrs. Rupert’s 

room.  All Gurrie students are welcome to attend. 

 

4. Attention girls basketball players, please return your uniforms to Coach Olson by 

today. Go Tigers! 

 

5. Congratulations to the Gurrie student artists of the 2017 LaGrange League Art Show; 

Gianna Pigatto, Bella Salanis, Thania Silverio, Denisse Elizondo, Hannah Eskra, 

Emilija Bozovic, Posey Graber, Jackie Villa, Beau Brown, Araceli Pasillas, Armando 

Cazares, and MJ Aldama. Great work everyone! 

 



6. Here’s your Red Ribbon Week Fact of the Day: In 2010, a survey found that among 

high school seniors in the United States, about 1 in 5 boys and 1 in 6 girls had used a 

hookah to smoke tobacco in the past year. The charcoal used to heat tobacco in the 

hookah increases the health risks by producing smoke that contains high levels of 

carbon monoxide, metals, and cancer-causing chemicals. Even after it has passed 

through water, the smoke from a hookah has high levels of these toxic agents. 

Hookah can also cause clogged arteries and heart disease. From the Gurrie Activity 

Council, thanks to everyone for showing your spirit this week, and remember to 

continue to make healthy choices to help achieve your future goals and dreams! 

 

7. Attention all Gurrie Activity Council members! If you want to help decorate for 

tonight’s Halloween Dance, please sign up on the list posted outside of Mr. Sullivan’s 

room. We will start decorating promptly after school at 3:15, down by the entrance to 

the gym. See Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan if you have any questions. 

 

8. Dare to Dream will be meeting with Ms. Ramirez this Tuesday, October 31 in room 

102A.  We will be working on our calaveras.  

 

9. Thank you to everyone who tried out for cheerleading this year. There was a lot of 

great talent and it was very competitive this year. Congrats to the 2017-2018 Gurrie 

Cheerleading team! All cheerleaders will need to stop by Mrs. Halpers room after 

school today until 4 for a team expectations meeting. This meeting is mandatory and 

will begin our season. See coach Halper if you have any questions. Congrats and go 

tigers!  

 

10. Congratulations to the following on making the 7
th

 grade boys basketball team: 

Aidan Collins, Devell Brittmon, Dylan Colbert, Grant Kostrzewa, Jake Warkentin, 

Liam Carolan, Mathew Meehan, Nick Polonowski, Patrick Engels, Patrick Wenstrup, 

Thomas Tobolaski.  

 

11. Also, the following made the 8
th

 grade team:  

        Aidan Wirtz, Antonio Ruiz, Billy Bach, Connor Crowe, Dryden Hall, Diego Lopez,      

      Jack Bradbury, Jack Nutting, Luke Whelton, Michael Springer, Owen Cherry, Shane   

      Curtin.  

   

  

  

 

 

 

  

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


